
RIVER ROAD MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Home of the Wildcats 

 
 

Penny Rosson, Principal 
   

Kara Harrison, Counselor 

___________________________________________________________ 

   Phone 806.383.8721                  FAX 806.381.7815 
 
Dear Mr. Kelley: 
 
It is with great please that I recommend DeAnna Carroll for the position of 8th grade Social Studies 
teacher for the 2016-2017 school year. 
 
I think Mrs. Carroll’s background and experiences will make her an asset at River Road Middle 
School. 
 
Thank you, 
Penny Rosson 
Principal  
River Road Middle School 
 


